reports be

Board of Trade enquiry into the loss of
the s.s. "MILLPOOL".

It is submitted photo prints of the following

sent to the Board of Trade.

West Hartlepool Hull Rpt., 17061 dated July, 1931

Newcastle Hull and Machinery Rpt. 87646 dated
October, 1931

Rio de Janeiro Hull Rpt. 2286 dated April, 1932

" Newcastle Hull and Machinery Rpt. 88743 dated

June, 1932
Newcastle Machinery Rpt. 89502 dated November, 1932

Newcastle Hull and Machinery Rpt., 91507 dated
June, 1934.

Freeboard Annual Survey report held at Newcastle
on the 23rd June, 1934.
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